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Mark:

The appropriation of the money received pursuant to Indian gaming compacts will
end after fiscal year 2004.  Any money received from a tribe pursuant to a gaming
compact after the end of fiscal year 2004 will not be appropriated.

Also, I have included language in this draft that requires the counties to use the
money for the development and implementation of economic initiative programs to
benefit tribes and the regions in which casinos are located.  Counties must also use the
money to support county programs and services and to promote tourism.  As you
requested, these requirements mirror the language of several memoranda of
understanding that are contained in the recently amended compacts.

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me.

Ivy G. Sager–Rosenthal
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 261–4455
E–mail:  Ivy.Sager–Rosenthal@legis.state.wi.us


